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Stoughton Utilities RoundUP Program Donates  

$500 to Three Gaits, Inc.  
 

Stoughton Utilities recently donated $500 to Three Gaits, Inc.  This donation is part of Stoughton Utilities’ 

RoundUP program, a voluntary program that ‘rounds up’ customers’ utility bills to the next whole dollar.  All 

proceeds are distributed to local non-profit community organizations.   

Three Gaits provides equine-assisted activities and therapy to enhance the lives of people with physical, 

emotional, or intellectual challenges. RoundUP funds will used to purchase outdoor tables and chairs that will 

allow program participants to engage in nature-based activities in an outdoor setting. Seating will also provide 

a place for loved ones and caregivers to observe participants during sessions.  

Stoughton Utilities began its RoundUP program in 2006 as a way to further assist local non-profit organizations 

in our community.  Over five percent of Stoughton Utilities customers have voluntarily chosen to participate 

in the program and are continuing the "neighbor helping neighbor" concept that founded Stoughton Utilities 

over a century ago. 

Customers wishing to participate in the RoundUP program, or non-profit organizations requesting to be 

considered for future donations, may sign up online at stoughtonutilities.com/roundup, or by calling Stoughton 

Utilities customer service at (608) 873-3379. 

https://stoughtonutilities.com/community/roundup


 
 

Pictured: Brandi Yungen (left) of Stoughton Utilities presents Knox, one of the therapy horses at Three Gaits, Inc., and Jolie Hope, 
Executive Director of Three Gaits, Inc., with a $500 donation from the utility’s RoundUP program. 

 
# # # 

Founded in 1886, Stoughton Utilities serves electric customers in Stoughton and the surrounding area; and 
wastewater and water customers in Stoughton. 
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